
Board of Management Meeting Report 

04/02/2025 

 

Correspondence and Leave was processed.  

Living our Ethos 

All classes 1st-6th attended mass on the Feast of the Epiphany. 

Teachers’ Report 

Thanks were expressed to Ms. Deirdre Sherry for all the athletic training provided to 

our athletes at lunchtime. Both Deirdre and Gary Golden were complimented for 

bringing our Athletics Team to the Future Stars Competition in Athlone where their 

performances were outstanding. 

Principal’s Report 

The NCSE will be carrying out a mainstream SNA Review on February 5th and 6th. 

Mary McHugh from Sligo School Completion met with Ms. Jane Byrne and Ms. 

Claire McNally about our Attendance Strategy. 

Ms. Orla Gilligan and School Secretary Sinead Gallagher received website training 

from Lisa Lomax and have begun to update our website.  

Ms. Olivia Flannery confirmed the school closures on January 9th and 10th due to ice 

and on January 24th due to Storm Eowyn.  

Building Works 

Sean McGowan considered all applications for Solar Panels and recommended the 

candidate with the most competitive price. Olivia will now apply for installation. 

Additional Accommodation-the plans and costings were considered and the Board 

are in favour of proceeding. Fr. Pat signed the form and this will now go to Devolved 

Projects.  

Policy Ratification 

School Visitors’ Policy 

Enrolment 

There were 71 applications for 51 places in mainstream Junior Infants. The 

Admissions Policy will determine places offered. The Student Council were 

commended for their contribution to the enrolment process.  

 

 



 

 

 


